

Matthew J. Satterwhite

Legal Counsel –

Regulatory Services

(614) 716-1915 (P)

(614) 716-2014 (F)

mjsatterwhite@aep.com
October 30, 2009
ELECTRONIC FILING

Hon. Jay Agranoff, Attorney Examiner
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus Ohio  43215-3793

Re: Reynoldsburg v. Columbus Southern Power Co., 


Case Nos. 08-846-EL-CSS  
Dear Mr. Agranoff:

This letter is meant to memorialize the conversation held earlier today between you, Mr. Gosnell representing the City of Reynoldsburg, and me representing Columbus Southern Power.  On that call we discussed how the parties to the case needed more time to put together the list requested in your October 26, 2009 Entry.  The parties are hopeful that we will be able to provide this list to you by next Wednesday November 4, 2009.  

As discussed with Mr. Gosnell this letter should serve to reflect this understanding by both parties to the case.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Cordially,








____/s/ Matthew J. Satterwhite_____
Matthew J. Satterwhite
Legal Counsel


American Electric Power Service Corporation

1 Riverside Plaza, 29th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Telephone: (614) 716-1915
Facsimile: (614) 717-2950
cc: 
Mark Yurick and Gage Gosnell


Counsel for the City of Reynoldsburg
